
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 3O-0f'S'-3<//SJ-
From: Skip Wedel [Skip.Wedel@unitcorp.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2009 2:18 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Rick Heck; Mark'; Schell 
Subject: Unit Petroleum Gompany: Gourley Federal 003Q Modification to Work Plan 

Dear Mr. Bratcher: 

Per our telephone conversation today, I would like to amend my work plan regarding the Gourley Federal 003Q location 
which was submitted December 30, 2008. 

Unit Petroleum Company will complete further delineation of the soil in the center and southwest areas of the pit as noted 
on the diagram which was previously submitted with the work plan. 

A determination with regard to the handling of the impacted materials will be made based upon the disposition of the 
delineation results. 

I would like to begin the work at the location immediately upon your approval of my closure plan. 

If you need any additional information, please contact me. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Skip L. Wedel, CSP 
Manager - Safety, Health and Environment 
Unit Corporation 
7130 S LEWIS AVE STE 1000 
TULSA OK 74136-5465 
918.477.4574 Office 
918.688.6048 Cell 
918.493.7711 Fax 
skip.wedel@unitcorp.com 

Disclaimer - This e-mail communication is for informational purposes only. It is not intended to nor 
does it constitute a commitment or agreement binding on Unit Corporation or any of its affiliated 
companies (collectively "Unit") regarding the subject matter of this communication unless (i) it 
expressly states that it is intended as a binding commitment or agreement and (ii) is sent and signed 
by a person authorized by Unit to enter into such a commitment or agreement. 
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